

January 21, 2009

Dear Jeff,

Thank you for your motivating and invigorating presentation to the Council Bluffs Chamber this past week. Throughout my short lifetime, I have heard many life-balance speakers, and I can say without hesitation, job well done.

On behalf of TS Bank and as a chamber member, I want to thank you for educating and challenging us in the midst of this economic chaos. Your visit and message were vastly beneficial. I value the opinions of my fellow co-workers, Josh Guttau and Peg Christensen, who both spoke so highly of you. I must agree, Jeff, you were nothing short of phenomenal. We truly appreciated your time and generosity, what a delight it was meeting you.

Please accept this letter as confirmation for receiving a free DVD and free CD related to Breathing Space. I have had the opportunity to read your book and have seen many of your implementations and suggestions transform my regular routine of life. Thanks again for giving me another boost of redirection and refocus into the new year.

Warm Regards,

Kelsey R. Stupfell Assistant Marketing Director TS Bank, Treynor State Bank 712.487.0334

kstupfell@tsbank.com